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The County of Maui does not support S8690 SOl as written. We object to being subjected to the State's proposed 
administrative rules and feel that their proposal contradicts the original intent of this measure which was to restore to 
permanent civil service employees certain rights, benefits, and privileges previously provided by law. Instead, the bill as 
written, while restricting movement to permanent civil service employees, requires that the movement not only be to 
the same or closely related class of positions, but requires that the selection process be via open-competitive 
recruitment.. .. which is open to the general public as well as permanent civil service employees. 

Maui County supports restoration of language for intergovernmental movement, but not this version. We also feel that 
intergovernmental movement should not include the federal government. 
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